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I am very concerned about the proposed Plasrefine factory that is proposed to be built very close to our house 

*The microplastics and pfas are going to pollute the clean air we breathe and the water we drink in our water 
tanks  

*It is way too close to residential areas  

*There is no buffer zone  

*The traffic is going to be heavily affected which is already horrendous  

*The enormous increase in trucks on our roads will decrease the already appalling road conditions  

*We should be able to live free, healthy and happy but this factory is going to negatively impact our healthy 
lifestyle  

*Such a heavy industrial factory should not be able to be built on this site 
 

 




